
SAC Meeting  
Jan. 9, 2007 

Present: 
Susan Perkins- Chair, Linda Parker – Vice Principal, Erin DeGeorge – Faculty, Donna 
Schulte – Faculty, Anita Baumgartner, Sherri Hartman, Teresa Contestable, Kimberly Hubbs  
Leslie Tallakson - Principal  

Call to order: 6:05 p.m.  

Nov. minutes reviewed: Minutes approved  

SAC meeting time changes: Alternative meeting times beginning next month, to help 
meet the needs of all members.  

Subcommittee Update: Susan spoke to Leslie about forming a PTA and Leslies showed 
interest in the idea. When brought up to the group, Donna Schulte proposed the idea of a 
PTO as that is not a national organization. Susan requested that we start 
research/groundwork to establish a PTO for next school year.   

Requests and recommendations for changes or additions to the website, please start 
collecting these to be brought up a next meeting.   

SAC member Bios: Many members still need to submit these to Susan. Please do so as 
soon as possible.  

Update from Linda Parker: Test schedules on report cards. Discussion on having teachers 
put comments on report cards. Some are and some are not. Concerns about whether CSAP 
letter was received by everyone were addressed.   

Linda reviewed how the budget process works for next school years budget. She also 
explained who reviews and approves the budget.  

Mid year update, 7 families left the school over the winter break. Most were due to moves. 
The school will see a loss of students in the 2007-08 school year. This is due to the opening 
of a new school in Stonegate Jan. of 2008. The wait list for C2E is still strong at over 1000 
students.  

SAC end of year survey: this year the governing council will do the parent survey. They 
have undergone several changes and would like the opportunity to survey families on the 
effectiveness of these changes. Leslie asked that SAC prepare a survey for the fall of 2007 to 
collect information on what families would like to see SAC do for next year. Please be 
thinking of questions for this new fall survey.  

Community Concerns: One letter from a parent was brought up to the group; Linda 
advised that the subject matter should be directed to Leslie.  Number of dress down days 
and how they are earned was addressed. Also communication of dress down days to parents 
was discussed. Having teachers put it on the website for parents to double check was 
requested.  



 
Motion to adjourn: 7:15 p.m. Motion approved.  

Submitted by: Kimberly Hubbs, acting Secretary 


